
Southern Nevada Officials Association 

Board of Control Meeting 

Durango High School 

11/8/14 

Attendance:  Vince Kristosik, Bobby McRoy, Tony Thomas, Susan Young, Sheila 

Seifer, Ryan McKnight. 

Meeting was called to order at 3:45pm 

October minutes were reviewed and amended. 

October minutes were approved by vote. 

Final details of the banquet were discussed. 

The new website was reviewed in detail before the official launch. 

The game fees for auxiliary officials was reviewed.  The possibility of negotiating a 

higher rate with CCSD was discussed. 

A lengthy discussion was had on how to improve the tracking of SNOA finances.  

The focus of the discussion was how to make financial reports more accessible.  It 

was decided that this discussion would be continued at the next Board of Control 

meeting. 

Meeting adjourned at 5pm. 


